
The Town of Livonia is seeking a civic minded resident to fill a five-year term on the Board of 
Assessment Review.  This member will be required to attend one meeting a year, to review property 
assessment complaints alongside the other Board members.  Applicants should live in and have 
knowledge of the Town of Livonia and be fair-minded.  Please send letters of interest to the attention 
of the Livonia Town Clerk, PO Box 43 Livonia, NY 14487. 

 

Please call 585-346-6200 with any questions. 


